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EFSB Hearing re Eversource/East Boston

I write in strong opposition to Eversource’s appeal to ignore all pending permit processes while there are no
justifiable grounds for it. To approve their request is to deny citizens the  right they have to be heard in all  legal
venues.  It quite frankly is criminal in nature to pull the plug after years of following procedures and wasting
everyone’s time and commitment when the  end result could be as simple as ending every legal channel to weigh in
on.

How does this give any confidence to impacted citizens that this  same circumvention won’t happen in future
matters.  It quite frankly is a despicable maneuver.

A disrespected commenter,

Gail C. Miller
232 Orient Avenue
East Boston, MA 02128
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